
Western Region Formed 
 

At the January Meeting of the DKGNA Board of Directors the 
Western Region was officially form.  The WR territory will be 
comprised of Washington, Oregon, California, part of Idaho, 
Alberta, and British Columbia Canada. 
 
Josh White, from Garden City, ID, has been appointed as the 
Western Regional Director.  Josh is a Wildlife Biologist, Partners 
for Fish & Wildlife Program, US Fish & Wildlife Service, in 
Idaho. 
 

There are approximately thirty-five members in the region.  In 2022 the WR has 
scheduled eleven testing events in four different locations. 
 
In the coming weeks John will be scheduling a Teams Meeting for all WR 
members to discuss the upcoming testing season, training opportunities, and the 
direction of the Western Region as we go forward. 
 
Josh can be reached at wrdirector@dkgna.org or at 208-908-1826. 
 
 
 


